
 

February 1, 2022 

To the Parents/Guardians of Rising 8th Grade Students, 

Welcome to the first step of the Maryville Junior High School online registration process.  Enclosed you 

will find the following information regarding registration:  Placement criteria for rising 8th grade classes, 

a listing of required and elective courses, and a “How to Register” information page.  Please look over 

these materials as it will make the registration process easier and more efficient.   

If your student has an IEP, elective courses will be decided at the spring transition meeting.  If your 

student currently receives Response to Intervention services in the Academic Success classroom or if 

your student is assigned to Learning Support, a decision regarding electives will be made at the end of 

the 2021-22 school year. 

We hope you will attend the parent orientation and elective career fair on Tuesday, February 8 from 

6:00 – 7:30 P.M. in the MJHS gym.   If you want help with registration, please bring your student’s 

laptop, PowerSchool login, and password.  This meeting is for parents of rising 8th grade students. 

All information regarding registration is located on the MJHS website at www.maryville-

schools.org/mjhs at the top of the page under Quick Links – Registration.  The staff at MJHS looks 

forward to seeing you and working together to build a bridge for success for every student through 

unified efforts. 

Sincerely, 

 

Kim Nizinski 

School Counselor 
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